
Committee Meeting 17th March 2021.  

13:30 at Las Ramblas Club House

Attendees:

Dave Pulling – President,  Olga Douglas – Secretary, Competition 
Joyce  McClusky – Treasurer,  Alan Douglas – Handicap Secretary.

Meeting Commenced 13:05

Daily Tee Time Entrance Fee

It has been agreed to collect this on a Friday morning in full for the 
following week. ie:

Mon, Wed, Fri … plus 2’s   = 7 euros

2 days ….plus 2’s                 =  5 euros

3 days …. NO  2’s         =  6 euros    

This will commence Friday 26th March.  Please bring cash NO NOTES 
as this has to be paid out on a daily basis.   It is not the secretary’s 
responsibility to look for change.



Membership Fees   

39 members have paid their fees = 390 euros

6 social members have paid fees = 30 euros giving a total at present 
of  420 euros.  If you haven’t paid yet could you please see Joyce.

Tee Times – 30 minute Rule

We still ask members to be there 30 minutes before their tee times.  
This is for a couple of reasons, we may have gone off the tee earlier 
than normal or some members may have not turned up that morning
and teams need to be changed around.   Please observe the rule.

Marking Your Ball

When lifting the ball anywhere on the course the ball should be 
marked at all times.



18th Fairway

Please note, providing your ball is not out of bounds, but if it is in the
green keepers workings, which are to be found along the right hand 
side of the 18th fairway, and all the way down to the end of that wall, 
if your ball is on the right hand  side of the path  you may have a  
drop onto the semi observing the rule of a free drop. 

Looking For Balls – 3 minutes

The rule for looking for a lost ball is 3 minutes.  This rule is being 
abused by some.  The responsibility of timing is between the player 
and the marker to observe the 3 minutes is adhered to.  

Buggies

Members in buggies can you please observe a little courtesy and not 
drive off in front of all other players in your group until they have 
taken their shots and especially tee shots.

16th Tee

Gentlemen if you have a lady in your team could you wait until the 
lady has got to her tee and ask her to observe your  tee shot and 



ensure it has actually cleared the hazard to avoid any further 
discrepancies.  

5th and 15th 

Pick and place is still being observed  

Any Other business

The committee would like to thank Lindsay for overseeing that the 
Honours Board has been brought up to date for the year 2020.  

We would also like to thank Lindsay for all his hard work and 
contribution to the committee over the years. 

Who would have thought  12 months ago that we would still be living
in these unprecedented times but here we are.  For a large group of 
people we have done very well.  The committee would like to thank 
all members for observing the rules regarding social distancing 
wearing of masks etc and enabling us to return to golf safely.             
We would also like to take this opportunity to say how sad it was for 
all members  to hear of the loss of Marleen Billen.  



Meeting closed at 3pm

Many Thanks

The Committee


